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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

MONDAY:        10:00am Prayer Time 

WEDNESDAY:   6:00pm Props & Pizza 

 6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

SATURDAY:     11am-3pm Party on the Block 

PARTY ON THE BLOCK: CWC’s Summer  
Block Party is this Saturday, August 5th,  
from 11am-3pm!  Party on the Block  
will feature food trucks from Salt City  
Smokehouse, The Rollin Cones and Cam’s  
Pizza.  There will also be complimentary  
snacks, inflatables, games, face painting, 

cartoon caricatures for the kids, live local entertainment and  
more.  See Debbie Lewis to get involved in this exciting  
community outreach event.  Spread the word to your friends  
and neighbors and be sure to join us! 

PROPS & PIZZA NIGHT: Join us this 
Wednesday, August 2nd, starting at  
6pm as we work on prepping and  
decorating the church for VBS.  Pizza  
dinner will be served. We have jobs for  
all skill levels and however much time  
you have to give.   

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: It is almost 
time for Vacation Bible School!  This year’s 
VBS will be Monday, August 7th, -  
Thursday, August 10th, from 9:30-
11:30am.  VBS is for kids age 4 through  
entering 6th grade.  Invite the kids in your 
life to join us.  Register your child on the 

church website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com today!  
See the display in the church foyer or contact Debbie Lewis to 
see how you can get involved in this great summer outreach 
event.  Those who have purchased items for VBS please bring 
them to church this week. 

BAPTISM: If anyone is interested in 
being baptized in the near future,  
please reach out to Pastor Carl to 
discuss. 

WOMEN’S RETREAT:  The 2023  
Women’s Retreat at Chambers Camp 
takes place September 8th - 10th.   
Join ladies from across our Wesleyan 
District for a time of worship and  

fellowship together.  Stay for the weekend ($140) or just come  
for Saturday ($90).  Lynn Hannon is organizing a group from  
CWC to attend.  If you plan to attend for the weekend please  

   

STAFFING NEEDS FOR FALL:  
We have the need for volunteers in some 
of our Sunday morning children’s programs 
on a monthly rotation:   
►Sunday School 3 and under class 
►Churchtime 4 & 5 year old class 
►Churchtime 3 and under class 

Please contact Jenn Lewis at jennlewis@communitywesleyan 
church.com for more information about volunteering. 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Children 5 and Under …………………………………2’s and 3’s Room 

Junior Church for Grades K-5*………………………..CW Kidz Room 

*Junior Church children will be dismissed 
from the sanctuary before the sermon 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (8/6) 

2’s & 3’s room ……………………...……………………………Chris Sykes 

Junior Church...........................................................DeWeese 

Greeters .…………………………………...Susan Dyer & Laurel Didget 

Back Door Greeter ………………………..Mike Hodell & Sam Wilmot 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

stay connected  

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon  or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  

phone 315-638-2222 or email  

carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  

phone 315-635-3501 or email  

office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  

email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

Scan to download  
our App  

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD:  
It is the time of year for Back to School 
sales on school supplies.  When you are 
shopping and see great deals on crayons, 
markers, pencils, pens, erasers, glue 
sticks, kids scissors and more, be sure to 
pick up a few for this year’s shoebox  

collection.  Not out shopping regularly, feel free to give an OCC 
donation to Peggy Link or Dee Wagner and they will do the  
discount shopping for you. 

 

prayers & praises 


